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From: Brooke Mueller <Brooke.Mueller@walmart.quorum.us>

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 8:15 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Walmart and the Walmart Foundation Announce $2 million towards Hurricane 

Matthew Relief

Dear Governor Haley,  

Walmart and the Walmart Foundation have made a commitment to provide support through cash and product donations of $2 million to 
organizations helping with relief efforts for those affected by Hurricane Matthew. As a part of this commitment, the Walmart Foundation 
is allocating $500 thousand specifically toward CARE and Team Rubicon Global for relief efforts in Haiti.  In the United States, Walmart 
and the Walmart Foundation have been working closely with the American Red Cross, Salvation Army, Team Rubicon and Feeding 
America, coordination efforts are being made with elected officials and governmental entities to meet the needs of those affected. 

With widespread wind damage and flooding, Walmart and the Walmart Foundation have coordinated efforts as part of the $2 million 

donation to send bottles of water, food and sheltering supplies to affected areas.      

To learn more about our disaster relief efforts and to view our press release, click here.  
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Sincerely,  

Brooke 

 

Brooke R. Mueller 
Director Public Affairs & Government Relations 
North Carolina, South Carolina & Virginia 
Cell 202.340.8998 
brooke.mueller@wal-mart.com  
Wal-Mart Stores, Inc. 
702 SW 8th Street 
Bentonville, AR 72716  

 


